
Notice	3
	

Somerset	Council

Parish	of	Westonzoyland	

Temporary	Closure	of	Andersea	Road

TAKE	NOTICE	that	in	pursuance	of	Section	14(1)	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulations	Act	1984,	as	amended
by	the	Road	Traffic	(Temporary	Restrictions)	Act	1991,	the	Council	of	Somerset	have	made	an	Order
PROHIBITING	ALL	TRAFFIC	from	proceeding	along
Andersea	Road	-	from	the	junction	with	Bullhorn	Drove,	for	its	entirety.	A	total	distance	of	1052
metres.

This	order	will	enable	Kiely	Bros	to	carry	out	pre-surface	dressing	patching	works	.	

The	Order	became	effective	on	Notice	2	Date	and	will	remain	in	force	for	eighteen	months.

The	works	are	now	expected	to	commence	on	6th	January	2025	until	10th	January	2025	between
the	hours	of	(07:00	-	19:00)	for	a	total	of	5	days.

There	is	no	alternative	route	for	this	closure.	The	works	promoter	will	contact	residents	and	businesses
directly	to	discuss	access	arrangements.		Delete	which	is	not	applicable.	

For	information	about	the	works	being	carried	out	please	contact	Kiely	Bros	on	telephone	number
0121	772	3800	quoting	reference	number	ttro557576N.
	

Duncan	Sharkey
Chief	Executive
Dated:					18th	November	2024
	

	


